
 

Dorsey College 
Kevin Brookshire Jr. 
19808 West Rd. 
Woodhaven, MI 48183 

Dear Mr. Brookshire, 

I am pleased to inform you that your program has earned the Superior Testing Achievement Recognition 
(STAR) letter. Your Paramedic students achieved a 2023 pass rate of 90% or higher by the third attempt, 
placing your program among the top performers in Michigan. 

This recognition reflects the high quality of instruction and training your program provides, as well as the 
dedication of your faculty, staff, and students. It highlights your program’s strong commitment to 
excellence in preparing EMS professionals to serve their communities with skill and professionalism. 

On behalf of the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services, congratulations on this 
outstanding accomplishment. Your program’s success sets a standard of excellence for EMS education 
across the state, and we look forward to your continued achievements in the years ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Emily Bergquist 
Director, Division of EMS & Systems of Care 
 

 


